
From: Renata Franco
To: Kelly Churney
Subject: 515 North Lake
Date: Wednesday, June 8, 2022 11:00:19 AM

******Note: This email was sent from a source external to the Town of Palm Beach. Links or
attachments should not be accessed unless expected from a trusted source. Additionally, all
requests for information or changes to Town records should be verified for authenticity.******

I am writing in reference to a property at 515 North Lake Way and Tangier Ave .
I , Renate Franco reside at 309 Tangier Ave.  North Lake and Tangier Ave is a
dangerous intersection.
Therefore I think that the request from  ( 515 )  for various additions and
changes to the property
Makes it more so .
Therefore , I do not approve of the request by the new owners .
 
Renate Franco ,309 Tangier Ave. PB
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